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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Doug Anderson, Director of Finance, Treasurer




June 2, 2021


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution that transfers property to Allegheny County and certain temporary construction easement rights with certain properties in the 2nd, 22nd, and 23rd Wards of the City. The plan is further described in Exhibits A & B. We are requesting that Rule 8 be waived due to time constraints as the result of a hard deadline set by Allegheny County for construction to begin.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Doug Anderson	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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